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Thursby, Kim

From: Kelly Brandenburg <compliance@cliffberryinc.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 18, 2017 2:31 PM
To: Epost HWRS
Subject: RE: Cliff Berry, Inc. – Canaveral; FLR 000 119 792;Renewal permit application

received 
 

From: Thursby, Kim [mailto:Kim.Thursby@dep.state.fl.us] On Behalf Of Epost HWRS 
Sent: Monday, October 09, 2017 3:15 PM 
To: Kelly Brandenburg 
Cc: Baker, Bryan; Walker, Kim (Waste); Eldredge, Susan F.; White, John; Buselli, Bradley 
Subject: Cliff Berry, Inc. – Canaveral; FLR 000 119 792;Renewal permit application 
 
In an effort to provide a more efficient service, the Florida Department of Environmental Protection’s 
Hazardous Waste Program and Permitting section is forwarding the attached document to you by 
electronic correspondence “e-correspondence” in lieu of a hard copy through the normal postal 
service. 

 
We ask that you verify receipt of this document by sending a “reply” message to 
epost_hwrs@dep.state.fl.us. (An automatic “reply message” is not sufficient to verify receipt). If your 
email address has changed or you anticipate that it will change in the future, please advise 
accordingly in your reply.  You may also update this information by contacting Kim Thursby at (850) 
245-8792. 

 
The attached document is in “pdf” format and will require Adobe Reader 6 or higher to open 
properly.  You may download a free copy of this software at 
www.adobe.com/products/acrobat/readstep2.html.   

 
Your cooperation in helping us affect this process by replying as requested is greatly appreciated.  If 
you should have any questions about the attached document(s), please direct your questions to the 
contact person listed in the correspondence. 

 
Bryan Baker, P.G. 
Environmental Administrator 
Hazardous Waste Program & Permitting 
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October 9, 2017 
 
Kelly Brandenburg 
Cliff Berry Inc. 
P.O. Box: 13079 
Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33316 
kbrandenburg@cliffberryinc.com 
 
RE: Cliff Berry, Inc. – Canaveral Facility   
 EPA I.D. No.: FLR 000 119 792  
 Permit Number: 249477-002-HO 
 Renewal permit application 
 
Dear Mrs. Brandenburg: 
 
Your permit for the referenced facility will expire on February 5, 2018. The renewal 
permit application is due 60 days prior to the expiration of current permit. Therefore, the 
renewal permit application is due on or before December 5, 2017. A renewal Used Oil 
permit fee of $2,000.00 must be submitted along with the renewal permit application.    
 
Should you like to arrange a meeting or if you have any questions, please contact Bradley 
Buselli at (850) 245-8989 or via e-mail: Bradley.Buselli@dep.state.fl.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Bryan Baker, P.G., Administrator 
Hazardous Waste Program and Permitting 
 
BB/bb 
 
cc:  
Susan Eldredge, DEP Headquarters, susan.eldredge@dep.state.fl.us 
John White, DEP Central District, john.white@dep.state.fl.us 
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